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Greetings from the DDON 

Hello and welcome to Spring 2022. As 
Sujita is on leave, I (Rajani) will be 
writing to you this season. I would like to 
extend a heartiest welcome to all the new 
residents and their families to our home, 
Beecroft House.  

I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for all your support, kindness 
and understanding. Please feel free to 
provide any feedback or suggestions to 
help us improve our environment and 
care.  

We hope that your Spring this year is 
filled with joyous memories! 

Rajani 

 

Activity Highlights 

Maddy, our volunteer entertained our 
residents in the Dementia unit.   Everyone 
enjoyed the singing and music.   

 
 

.  

.  

  
Celebrations 

HO, HO, HO!!  Christmas in July  

Residents came together to celebrate 
Christmas in July, there was lots of 
Christmas cheer, delicious food and Santa 
arrived for a special visit. 

 

Musical Entertainment 

Everyone joins in to sing along to 
classical music played on the piano by 
Alice. 
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Resident Contribution 

 

 

 

Shirley Wood’s Contribution:  

Q: What do you like about Beecroft 
House? 

“I enjoy staying here at Beecroft House, 
the staff are helpful and caring, they take 
great care of me, they are also very 
friendly.  I have made good friends here 
and Betty is the friend I sit with always, I 
enjoy all the lifestyle activities and the 
food here is very delicious and 
delightful.” 
 

 

 

Poetry Club 

 

 

 

The Poetry Club came together to read 
out their favourite poems   and talk about 
why they enjoyed the poem so much. 
Some off the poems were quite funny and 
others where about Australia, Banjo 
Patterson poems were are big favourite of 
most off the residents. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS:  
 

FATHER DAYS CELEBRATION  

Next month is Father’s Day.  On Friday 
2nd September, we will celebrate by 
holding a special Father’s Day lunch on 
Level 2 for all our Dads here at Beecroft 
House. 

 

RESIDENT AND FAMILY MEETING 

Our Residents and family meeting will be 
held at the end of the month.  At this 
meeting, we invite feedback and any 
suggestions in order to improve at 
Beecroft House. 

 

GARDEN CLUB 

Garden Club will commence next month 
and some of our residents have already 
chosen what they would like to grow. 

 

WORLD HOLIDAY TRAVEL 

Our next stop is Korea! The residents will 
be partaking in Korean cultural activities 
and food for their worldly discovery.  

 

Take care everyone and stay safe. 

The RAO Team 
.  
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